To comply with the Governor's Executive Order,
the City of Roseville has increased water use restrictions for
Roseville water customers.

THAT MEAN FOR ME?

¢ Overall water use must be reduced by 28% compared to 2013

Watering days are in effect:
Customer Type Time of Year Watering Days No Irrigation During

Residential May - August Monday & Friday

Non-Residential May - August Monday & Thursday 10a.m.-8 p.m.

All September - April Monday

All Drip irrigation is exempt from watering day restrictions

Low volume drip irrigation is exempt from watering day restrictions

Unless recycled water is used, golf courses must reduce irrigation by 28% compared to 2013

Irrigation periods refer to the period beginning at 12 a.m. on that day and ending 24 hours later
Water must be confined to the user's property and shall not runoff

All leaks must be repaired within five days unless specified sooner

Decorative fountains, decorative pools and waterways must be drained (except ponds containing fish)

Washing hardscapes like streets, parking lots, driveways, sidewalks, or buildings is prohibited unless
required for health and safety purposes

Automatic shut-off nozzles are required on all hoses
Wash boats/cars using an automatic shut-off nozzle or at commercial car wash that recirculates water
Covers are required for all new pools and spas

New or expanded landscaping is limited to drought-tolerant trees, shrubs and ground-cover and is
irrigated using a low volume drip irrigation system. No new turf shall be installed

All landscaping installations must comply with the City's Water Efficient Landscape Ordinance
Water only served upon request at restaurants
Water must be used for beneficial purposes only; unnecessary and wasteful uses are prohibited

Use of potable water for dust control is prohibited, unless recycled water is used
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